
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/24/2016 9:30:26 AM
Subject: Fwd: Statement

Swati- see below. I don't want to share too much that could tip our hand on our next move.  The color 
change file means nothing – just on my iPhone and can't fix it. Let me know if this works. 

The Department of Energy has not kept its commitment to remove plutonium from South 
Carolina.  To date there has been no scheduled move of materials to WIPP/New Mexico, 
despite prior promises.  We have taken our dispute to the courts and are awaiting a 
decision.  I am clear in my message that South Carolina will not be a nuclear dumping 
ground and I will continue standing firm on this issue. 

Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465

Sent from my iPhone
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